Eleanor Lott
—

From: Towanda Bryant

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 5:39 PM

To: Eleanor Lott

Subject: FW: GLOBAL CROSSING AMERICAS SOLUTIONS, INC.

From: Alexander, Nick [mailto:nick.alexander@level3.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 5:21 PM

To: Towanda Bryant <Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov>

Subject: FW: GLOBAL CROSSING AMERICAS SOLUTIONS, INC.

Towanda -

To close the loop on this, and per my earlier telephone call, we do not wish to remove the remote control points for the
Global Crossing Americas Solutions earth station modifications that were filed in September. E17 on the Schedule was
checked “no” to indicate no change to the previous applications.

Thanks

Nick

Nick Alexander
Assoclate General Counse!
Federal Affairs

Level 3 Communications
1220 L Street, NW

Suite 660

Washington, DC 20005

p: 571.730.6473

e: Nick.Alexander@level3.com

Level(3)

tenevalIcaILTet

From: Mccarty, Nancy

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 11:59 AM

To: Alexander, Nick <nick.alexander@level3.com>
Subject: FW: GLOBAL CROSSING AMERICAS SOLUTIONS, INC.

From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 1:22 PM

To: Mccarty, Nancy <Nancy.Mccarty@Level3.com>; erin.boone@level3.com
Subject: GLOBAL CROSSING AMERICAS SOLUTIONS, INC.



Earth Station modifications, are you removing the remote control points, you checked no remote control point????



